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Dear Parents and Friends 

Kindergarten Transition 

Our final Kindergarten 

transition visit concluded 

today and it has been great to 

welcome our new students to 

Oakville Public School. All students were very 

settled during the visits and interacted well 

with their new class members, teachers and 

buddies. We are looking forward to their first 

day of ‘big school’ in 2025! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Surveys 

Parent/carer surveys 

have been sent home 

to all families. We are 

asking as many families 

as possible to complete these surveys and 

return them to school by Wednesday 4 

December. 

Swimming Scheme 

On Friday 22 November, the Year 

2 Department of Education run 

swimming school at Riverstone pool 

will conclude. The two week 

program taught students essential swimming 

and water survival skills. Congratulations to all 

students who attended the pool for their 

enthusiastic participation in the program and 

wonderful behaviour during the two weeks. 

Thank you to Miss Howard for coordinating 

the program, and to Mr Fraser and Miss 
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    Dates for the Diary 

Thurs 21 Nov ES1 Bike Day 

Tues 3 Dec Year 6 Public High School Transition Day 

Wed 4 Dec P&C Meeting 7:30pm 

Tues 10 Dec Presentation Assemblies 

Wed 11 Dec Oakville’s Got Talent (Students Only) 

Thurs 12 Dec K-2 Party Day 

Fri 13 Dec 3-6 Party Day 

Tues 17 Dec Year 6 Graduation and Farewell 

Wed 18 Dec 

Stage 3 Water Fun Day 

Students last day for 2024 

Year 6 Farewell Arch 

Thurs 19 Dec  

 

Staff Development Days - Staff Only at 

School 
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Boswell for attending the pool to assist with 

the implementation of the program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Semester 2 Student Progress Reports 

As part of our school student 

reports, we provide information 

regarding your child’s effort in 

each Key Learning Area, as well 

as his/her academic performance. It is very 

important to take into consideration a child’s 

effort when viewing reports, as it shows the 

diligence and commitment to his/her work.  

We ask that you take the time to sit and read 

your child’s report with him/her, highlighting 

the positive aspects of the report and also 

discussing any areas of possible improvement.  

Student progress reports will be sent home on 

Monday 16 December 2024. 

Planning for 2025 

We have commenced our 

planning for 2025 and would 

greatly appreciate receiving 

information regarding any child who is not 

returning to Oakville Public School in 2025. If 

your child is not returning to Oakville Public 

School in 2025, please let the office staff know 

so we can do as much as possible to organise 

classes around anticipated enrolments. 

 

End-of-Year Events 

Please find below a list of end-of-

year events. Hopefully, this assisits 

families with planning. If you 

require any further information, 

please contact one of our friendly 

office staff on 4572 3142. 

 

Oakie Cards 

Friday 22 November will be the last 

day for Oakie cards. Platinum awards 

will be presented at our presentation 

assembly on Tuesday 10 December. Students 

who are eligible for a platinum award will 

receive an invitation soon. 

Presentation Day 

This year, our annual Presentation 

Assembly will be held in the school 

hall on Tuesday 10 December. The 

Year 3 to Year 6 assembly will 

commence at 9.30am and conclude at 

approximately 11.30am. The Kindergarten to 

Year 2 assembly will commence at 

approximately 11.50am and conclude at 

approximately 1.00pm. Light refreshments will 

be served under the canteen COLA for parents 

who need to stay for both assemblies. 

 

Tuesday 10 December 

• Presentation Assemblies 

-K-2 9.30am 

- 3-6 11.50am 

Monday 16 December 

• Student reports sent home 

Wednesday 11 December 

• Oakville’s Got Talent 

(Students Only Event) 

 

Tuesday 17 December 

• Year 6 Graduation Assem-

bly 

• Year 6 Farewell 

Thursday 12 December 

• K- 2 Party Day 

 

 

Wednesday 18 December 

• Last day for students 

• Year 5 and Year 6 Water 

Fun Day 

• Year 6 Farewell Arch  

Friday 13 December 

• 3-6 Party Day 
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Kindergarten Enrolments for 2025 

We are taking Kindergarten 

enrolments for 2025. If you have 

a child who will be enrolling in 

Kindergarten for 2025, please assist us by 

completing an enrolment form. Forms are 

available from the office. Please bring your 

child’s birth certificate/passport, immunisation 

documents and proof of address with you. 

Your assistance in this matter helps with 

planning for 2025. If you are aware of a family 

in the area who has a child who will be 

enrolling in Kindergarten for 2025, please ask 

them to contact the school office.  

Sean Montgomery 

Principal 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The SRC newsletter is coming back soon! If 

your child has achieved something special 

outside of school for sport or engaging with 

the local community, please send in photos 

and a little blurb explaining what the 

achievement is. The photos and blurb will 

appear in the SRC newsletter. We’re looking 

forward to seeing all the achievements which 

Oakville students have accomplished. Please 

send the photos and blurb by Friday 29 

November 2024 via email with the subject 

being “Attention Mrs Hand” to this 

address: oakville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.  

Thank you, from the SRC and Mrs Hand  

 

 

 

 

Salvation Army Generosity Challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, we are supporting this wonderful 

charity. This challenge involves supporting 

struggling families during one of the biggest 

celebrations of the year; Christmas. We would 

be very grateful if you could donate non-

perishable food items to our school office to 

ensure that these families are able to celebrate 

this special time of year.  

Acceptable non-perishable food items include; 

tin leg ham, vegemite, shortbread biscuits, long 

life custard, party mix lollies , strawberry jam, 

tuna in spring water, full cream long life milk, 

tinned vegetables, pasta sauce, tinned fruit 

salad, tinned diced tomatoes, fruit cake, plum 

pudding, aeroplane jelly packet, pretzels, 

spaghetti packet, tea bags, bag rice, pasta, 

maple syrup, pancake mix shaker and coffee. 

All donations will be accepted at our school 

office until Thursday 28 November. 

Thank you to the families who have already 

generously sent in donations. 

Mrs Hand, Charities Coordinator 

 

SRC 

P&C 

P&C MEETING  

WEDNESDAY, 4 DECEMBER 

7:30PM STAFF ROOM 

mailto:oakville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 Issue 36  19 November 2024

 Oakville Public School   -   An innovative and dynamic school 



 

 Issue 36  19 November 2024

 Oakville Public School   -   An innovative and dynamic school 



 

 Issue 36  19 November 2024

 Oakville Public School   -   An innovative and dynamic school 


